Department of Education
Region i
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY
Jesus Street, Puiungbulu, Angeles City

Tel. No.(045) 322-5722; 322-4702/Fax Nos. (045)887-6099

email address: angeles.city@deped.gov.ph
=)= ‘ -

DIVISION ADVISORY

No._73 _,s.2017 APR 12 2017
b E fos Oit

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools e it e

From: OIC-Schooils Division Superintendent

Subject: 2017 International S/W in School Leadership and Management of
the Saint Louis University

Date: April 11, 2017

Please be informed of the attached DepEd Advisory No. 66, s. 2017 entitled
2017 International Seminar-Workshop in School Leadership and Management of the

Saint Louis University.
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Advisory No. 66, s. 2017
March 28, 2017
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

2017 INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP IN SCHOOL LEADERSHIP
AND MANAGEMENT OF THE SAINT LOUIS UNIVERSITY

The Saint Louis University (SLU) will conduct the 2017 International Seminar-
Workshop in School Leadership and Management with the theme The Role of School
Leadership and Management in Providing Meaningful Learning Experience from May 10
to 14, 2017 at Old Chapel, Silang Building, SLU, Bonifacio Street, Baguio City.

The Seminar-Workshop aims to:

1. update the participants on the trends in school leadership and
management;

2. discuss to them the inputs on how to improve a meaningful learning
experience through effective and efficient school leadership and
management;

3. present and share with them action researches about school
leadership and management conducted by teachers and school heads
(SHs); and

4. share with them best practices about school leadership and
management by interested participants.

The target participants are master teachers, head teachers, SHs, supervisors,

college deans, instructors, and aspiring principals from both public and private
schools.

More information may be inquired from:

Joselito Castro Gutierrez MAED

Faculty Development Coordinator

School of Teacher Education and Liberal Arts
Saint Louis University (SLU)

A. Bonifacio Street, Baguio City

Email Address: jo_guro_ako@yahoo.com
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